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BCPS Vision: Baltimore County Public Schools will 
be among the highest performing school systems 
in the nation as a result of creating, sustaining, 
and investing in excellence for every student, 
every school, and every community. 
 

School Mission: In cooperation with all partners, 
Owings Mills High School will deliver responsive 
instruction that develops self-advocating, life-
long learners who are exceptionally prepared for 
an ever-changing global landscape. 

Literacy 
 

Goal: All students will achieve CCR standards for Evidenced Based Reading and Writing. 
 

Raise the Bar Close the Gap 

Instructional Focus:  All students will receive 
opportunities for targeted small group 
instruction, aligned with standards and based on 
individual formative assessment data. 
 

Instructional Focus:  English Language Learners 
will receive regular structured opportunities to 
develop reading, writing, and discussion skills 
using explicit strategies, including vocabulary 
instruction. 
 

Math 
 

Goal: All students will achieve CCR standards for Evidenced Based Mathematics. 
 

Raise the Bar Close the Gap 

Instructional Focus: All students will receive 
opportunities for targeted small group 
instruction, aligned with standards and based on 
individual formative assessment data. 
 

Instructional Focus:  English Language Learners 
will receive explicit academic vocabulary 
instruction, including visual representations to 
illustrate abstract concepts. 
 

Climate 

Goal:  The attendance rate for all students will increase from 88.35% to 92% by June 2020. 
 

Focus:  Students will use restorative practices, including affective language to communicate with 
others, express themselves, and resolve conflicts. 

 

 
 


